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For Immediate Release                                                                                 Contact: Name & Position
                                                                                                                           Agency/Dept:    xxx
                                                                                                                           Phone: 406-xxx-xxxx
Hunting with Wildfire Safety in Mind
Community, MONT., Month XX, 2015— As hunting season begins, land managers want to remind hunters to practice wildfire safety while enjoying the outdoors. Your Agency Name is/ Firefighters are urging caution for those participating in hunting and other outdoor activities to avoid sparking a fire. Just one small spark/ember from an unattended warming fire, muzzle of a gun or a hot exhaust pipe on a vehicle can ignite the dry grass.  Please refrain from building campfires/warming fires during windy or dry conditions.

With that in mind, here are a few suggestions to avoid sparking a wildfire:
· Keep water nearby when welding on stands.

· When shooting close to the ground, be sure there is no dry grass or tinder in front of your muzzle. Though rare, it’s not impossible for a shot to ignite a fire.

· Use properly maintained spark arresters on all power equipment.

· Never leave a campfire or warming fire unattended, even for a few minutes. Be sure to completely extinguish campfires/warming fires when ready to go.

· Keep a bucket, a shovel and a fire extinguisher in your vehicle and at your camp.
· Be aware of area fire restrictions.  

· Be mindful of where you drive or park and stay on designated trails. Avoid parking on dry brush or grass, since your exhaust system can ignite the vegetation.

Please keep wildfire safety in mind and have a safe and memorable hunting experience.

One Less Spark Means One Less Wildfire!

-End-

[image: image1.png]